Kathy Spofford

From:

vtsdmailer@vt-s.net on behalf of Contact form at Townsend MA <vtsdmailer@vt-s.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 20, 2018 8:04 PM

To:

rao@townsend.ma.us

Subject:

[Townsend MA] BOS Meeting Notes (Sent by Katie Supernor, ksupernor@yahoo.com)

Hello Public Records Request,

Katie Supernor (ksupernor@yahoo.com) has sent you a message via your contact form (https://www.townsend.ma.us/user/39/contact) at Townsend MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://www.townsend.ma.us/user/39/edit.

Message:

To Whom it May Concern,

I'm make a public records request for Selectman Gordon Clark's notes in regards to item number 4.1 Updates per Selectman Clark's request from March 20, 2018's BOS Meeting.

Mr. Clark read a written request regarding the possible missing public records from the police department.

Thank you for your time Katie Supernor

This email has been checked for viruses by AVG. http://www.avg.com